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Artistic Expressions 
 

1. “Caught in Kindness” Jar — Set up a jar where students can write down acts 
of kindness they witness or experience and read them aloud during class 
meetings. The student who displays an act of kindness can receive a “Caught 
in Kindness” sticker (or another prize). Keep a list of all the students and the 
number of kind acts they perform throughout the year. 

2. Kindness Tree — On the bulletin board on a wall, build a “Kindness Tree”. 
The branches can represent all the different acts of kindness students can 
perform at school, home, or in their community. 

3. Kindness Challenge Board — Create a bulletin board with kindness 
challenges for students to complete, such as smiling at someone new or 
helping a classmate with their work. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


